
 
Dear praying friends and family,       July 2021 
 
Thank you for your continued support both prayerfully and financially.   
Blessings! 
I have recently had a couple of pastors/churches contact me to tell me that they have voted to 
take me on for support. Praise the Lord! This puts my promised support at 53%. 
Ministry Update! 
I have been very busy over the past 2 months although I did need to reschedule a meeting at 
one church because I was exposed to the Coronavirus.  I was tested and it came back negative -
praise the Lord!  
I have had the opportunity to teach sunday school and children’s church a couple of times over 
the past 2 months and will be volunteering at a vacation bible school this month. I have not 
been involved in a church visitation program but have been able to get tracts from the churches 
I have been in to use to pass out and witness to people I have come across while in the area.   
Furlough Update: 
I have had meetings in 7 states, been through 12 states and have traveled over 6,000 miles in 
May and June. I was able to stay with Pastor Daniel Klaus and his family while I was in New York 
City and I’ve posted a few pictures below of my stay in the City.   
 
There are still a few churches or people who are not receiving my prayer letters. They can be 
found on my Facebook page and my website.   
Please see the site names below: 
Facebook @reachingmilitaryfamilies  
www.reachingmilitaryfamilies.com 
I will also still send them through email. 
 



 

Prayer Requests:                                                                                                                              
Hohenfels Baptist Church – Hohenfels, Germany (PCS season - Permanent Change of Station -  
families being relocated to new posts)                                                                                                                                          
Salvation of Leslie Reed (uncle)                                                                                                                
Travel safety                                                                                                                                               
That I will stay healthy                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
Upcoming meetings in Alabama, Florida, Georgia, New York, and Arizona                                                        
Please pray that I’ll be able to raise the last 50% by the end of the year. 

Thank you and God bless you.                                                                                     
Lisa Kendrick                                                                                                                       

Missionary to the United States Military in Hohenfels, Germany 

Contact Information:                                                            
Lisa Kendrick                                                                                                          

(205)362-1398                                                                     
lisajkendrick@googlemail.com                                       

www.reachingmilitaryfamilies.com 
Sending Church:                                                                                                     

Pastor: Dr. Michael Rouse                                                                                        
Mountain View Baptist Church                                                                                      

5568 Chalkville Rd. Birmingham, AL 35235 

Mission Board:                                                                                                                
World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions                                                              

2069 County Line Road                                                                                                  
P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086 


